
EMBASSY OF FRANCE 42 Sussex Drive

TO CANADA Ottawa

AMBASSADOR

(Translation)

September 8, 1992

N° 638

Mrs. Minister:

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt 
of your note

verbale JLAB- 0152. dated April 11, 1991, amending the four

following agreements between the Government of the French

Republic and the Government of Canada:

(See the Note from Canada of April Il. 1991)

It is my pleasure to inform you that the 
proposais Set Out

in your Note are acceptable to the Government of the French

Republic, and to confirm that your Note, which je equally

authentic in English and French, and this reply constitute an

agreement between our governments amending the agreeents listed,

which shall enter into force on the date of this reply.

Accept, Mrs. Minister, the expression of 
my highest

consideration.

(sgd) Alfred Siefer-Gaîillardîn

The Honourable Barbara McDougall
Secretary of State for External Affairs
Lester B. Pearson Building
125 Sussex Drive
Ottawa, Ontario, K1A OG2


